NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD
RFQ# 2324-02 On-Call SCADA Integration Services

November 22, 2023

Thank you for participating and submitting an offer for the above RFQ. We appreciate your interest
in doing business with the City of Fullerton and trust that there will be opportunities in the future for
your continued participation.

The City has completed the evaluation process of statement of qualifications received and
information gathered during the interviews held with top rated qualifying firms. The firms listed
below have been deemed most qualified, best meet the needs, specifications and services solicited
and desired by the City taking into consideration the evaluation factors set forth in the RFQ.

RFQ #2324-02 On-Call List
e Northern Digital, Inc.
e Tetra Tech
o West Yost

The Department managing this project will reach out to the qualifying firms on this On-Call List for
next steps. If you have any questions or would like further information about the award, please
contact me on, or before, November 27, 2023.

Vanessa Slouka, Buyer

City of Fullerton Purchasing Division
Vanessa.slouka@cityoffullerton.com
714/738-6533




